
APPLICATION FOR THE REVIEW OF A PREMISES LICENCE 

LICENSING ACT 2003 

NOTICE is hereby given that Vale of White Horse District Council 

has on 5 August 2024 received an application for the review of the 

premises licence in respect of the premises known as  

Gold Star Off Licence, 256 Ock Street, Abingdon, OX14 5DR 

The grounds for the review application are: 

The sale/storage of smuggled tobacco; the sale of illegal vaping 

products and the failure of multiple test purchases undermining 

the licensing objectives of prevention of crime and disorder, 

protection of children from harm and public safety.  

Any person wishing to make representations in relation to this 

application should do so in writing by 2 September 2024 to: 

Licensing, Vale of White Horse District Council, Abbey House, 

Abbey Close, Abingdon, OX14 3JE or by e-mail to 

licensing.unit@whitehorsedc.gov.uk Any person wishing to inspect 

the grounds for review may do so at any time during office hours at 

the above address.  

If is an offence to knowingly or recklessly to make a false 

statement in connection with an application and the maximum 

fine for which a person is liable on summary conviction for the 

offence is unlimited. 

Notice to be displayed from: 6 August 2024 to 2 September 2024 

mailto:licensing.unit@whitehorsedc.gov.uk

